
 
 



Concern raised earlier over confidentiality of votes cast by members calling in to 
meetings but has been resolved by having members email their votes to Nichole. 
 

5. Other: 
a. Safety training is done on some campuses and moving forward on most others. 

Appreciate the assistance of John Clendenin in sending reports and for offering 
training to supervisors.  Questions on various campuses about whether to pay 
adjuncts for time spent in training outside classroom duties.  Not resolved. 

b. Ashley Munro reported three nominations for Margaret “Peggy” Woods Outstanding 
Rural Campus Staff member.  Her subcommittee is meeting at 2:00 April 6th to 
determine winner.   

c. Ashley also reported on Staff Appreciation Day on May 19th, and how she has 
worked to involve the rural campuses and provide some of the activities to those 
unable to come to Fairbanks for the event.  Live streaming will be provided for 


